
 

 

 
MEMORANDUM 

 
         January 15, 2025 
 

To:  FMPA Members 
 
From:  Sharon Samuels 
 
Re: Status of the Substation & Generating Station Maintenance Services Award 
                Bid ITB# 2022-034 
 
******************************************************************************************************** 
The Provision of Substation & Generating Station Maintenance Services Bid award extension is 
scheduled to expire February 28, 2025.  According to the FMPA Terms & Conditions, the bid award 
may be extended annually by mutual consent.   
 
Last year, the award was extended with ABB, Inc.; Electric Power Systems; Electrical Engineering 
Enterprise; Flo Power; MP Predictive Technologies; North American Substation Services; Patterson 
& Dewar; Premier Power Maintenance; Southern Switches & Contacts; and Utility Engineering, LLC. 
 
All awarded bidders have been contacted to determine their interest in extending the bid award for 
an additional year.   
 
Electrical Engineering Enterprises has implemented a price increase in accordance with Paragraph 
13 (escalation/de-escalation) of the Terms and Conditions section of the bid.  It was accepted by the 
Participating Members. 
 
MP Predictive Technologies has implemented a price increase in accordance with Paragraph 13 
(escalation/de-escalation) of the Terms and Conditions section of the bid.  It was accepted by the 
Participating Members. 
 
Premier Power Maintenance has implemented a price increase in accordance with Paragraph 13 
(escalation/de-escalation) of the Terms and Conditions section of the bid.  It was accepted by the 
Participating Members. 
 
Utility Engineering declined the extension opportunity. 
 
All other bidders have agreed to extend their terms and prices for an additional year.  All other 
aspects of the bid remain the same.  This award extension expires on February 28, 2026.   
 
If you have any questions regarding this bid extension opportunity, please feel free to contact me. 


